
 
 
 
  
 
 

    

 

RGCET/CIR/2024-25/05                                                                                    

                                                                                                              19.07.2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

CIRCULAR 
 

  

Dear Staff Members, 

In view of the Nainarmandapam car festival, the college will remain closed for all 

the staff members after 12.00 Noon on 19.07.2024 (Friday). 

 

 

 
 

 

PRINCIPAL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Copy to:  

1. All concerned  

2. Digital Copy to the Website incharge to host in college website  

3. The File. 

 


